
Ancient Mariners
Bowling News

The season is now over
and the results are in. The
awards list follows but

before you read it we want to remind you 
of the fun we have had with the Ancient 
Mariners and invite you to join us in 
September. Have a safe and good summer.

High Average Man: Bill Franze 173
Woman: Tina Keefe 144

Hi-Series Scratch Man: Les Scarpone 579
Woman: Janie Briley 530

Hi-Game Scratch Man: Bob Gallo 222
Woman: Rita Whalen 213

Hi-Game w / Man: Don Forster 682
Handicap Woman: Marilyn Smetana 725

Most Improved Man: Bill Woodbury +20
Woman: Teddy Wimberly +16

Hi-Team Series Team#8 Dan Ericksen 1805 
Scratch (Captain)

Hi-Team Game Team #12 Art Stone 646
Scratch (Captain)

Last Place Team Team #2 Tina Keefe
(Captain)

Third Place Team Team#5 Les Scarpone
(Captain)

Second Place Team Team#15 Wally Williams
(Captain)

First Place Team Team#6 Jay Nagle
(Captain)

Honorable M ention:
Sub: Hi-Game Man:Marv Weisman 261
w/Handicap Woman:Lib McCully 244

Sub: Hi-Series Man: Marv Weisman 670 
w/Handicap Woman: Pat Lobdell 680

Special Awards 
Most "Absent" Permanent Muriel Thatcher
Most "Permanent" Sub Tie: Dan Amick

Marilyn Lindblad 
Most Agile Bowler Teddy Wimberly
Most Cheerful Bowler Mary Wiker
Most Relaxed Bowler Herb Roselle
Most Elegant Form Tie: Lil Zaminer

Marty Hare 
Smoothest Bowling Form Les Scarpone
Most Quiet Bowler Beal Marks
Longest Bowling Member Ed Sigall

(charter member) 
Most Enthusiastic Bowler Tie: Jay Nagle

Billie Rentel 
Submitted by: Nancy Oakley

Pine Knoll Shores 
Chorus

The Pine Knoll 

Shores Chorus is off to a 
running start! Enjoying the 

participation of fifteen to 

twenty voices each 

session, (with new members joining 

each month), the group has decided to 

meet every week instead of once a 

month. Our new scheduled time is also 

new. W e meet at the Bogue Banks 

Country Club every Tuesday afternoon 

from 3:00 p.m. until 4:30/5:00. Our 

agenda is simply to sing familiar and 

favorite songs together, most in 

harmony, under the direction of jane 

Lynch. Everyone is invited to 

participate. All you need is the desire 
to sing and have fun. W e hope to be 

ready "to go public" in the late fall! For 
further information please call Elaine 

Tempel at 247-9414 or Marilyn 

Smetana at 808-3374.
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